The Bishop’s School, Camp
JUNIOR SECTION

The principal, staff and students of the
Bishop’'s School, Camp are extremely
proud of Vivaan Rajendra of class 4D
who showcased his talent at the recent
5th KICC Open Blitz Tournament, held at
the Pune District Level on April 13,
2024. In the vibrant realm of chess,
where strategy and intellect collide,

Vivaan stood out by coming second in a i’f‘; 5

field packed with tough competitors in )
the Under 10 category. His smart moves
and clever strategies wowed everyone,
earning him lots of praise and a well-

deserved spot.

His success reminds us that with hard
work and determination, we can achieve i
great things. Keep shining, Vivaan, and
inspiring us all!

Yours Sincerely

le:—

Shayne McPherson
Principal



